
 
 

 

 

 

 
 

 
 

 
 
 

Next Monthly Meeting 
 

Wednesday 15th February 2023 
John Godber Centre – 2pm 

 
Guest Speaker: 

 

                 David Rose   
 
Walking the Camino de Santiago. David's own experience of walking this famous 
pilgrimage route 
 

 
 

Issue – February 2023 
 

Web Address: www.hucknallu3a.org.uk 
 

Note – Deadline for submission of Articles for the next edition of the 
newsletter is 24th February 2023 

 
Please forward articles for the next newsletter to hucknallu3anewsletter@live.co.uk 
and remember to send a copy to the webmaster@hucknallu3a.org.uk for inclusion on 

our website 
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Message from our Chair 
 
Welcome to our February Newsletter, I trust you have all now fully recovered from your 
Christmas and New Year’s celebration. 

 
Quite a lot of coughs and bad chests doing the rounds at the moment, please ensure you 
wrap up warm both indoors and outdoors. The increased energy costs are not helping 
people’s heath at the moment, what with the many ‘cold snaps’ we are experiencing. 
Thankfully covid, although still present, seems to be on the wane, helped by both the jabs 
and natural immunity. As I have said, please try and keep warm. 
 
A few of us went to the Chinese New Year Celebration meal at the Springwater Cantonese 
Restaurant in Calverton, organised by Terry Hardman of Sutton u3a for the Notts Network. 
It was a very good evening and the eat as much as you want menu proved very popular. 
Ordering five selections from the menu for the table at a time, after a couple of rounds of 
starts and mains, we soon had to loosen our belts. 

 
We were then entertained by a traditional Chinese dragon / lion dance with music 
accompaniment which had everyone reaching for their cameras. The evening ended with an 
outdoor firework display with all the normal oohhs and aahhs. 

 
Well organised Terry, if repeated next year, I would strongly recommend it to you. 

 
Our next monthly meeting will be a week later than normal on the third 
Wednesday of the month - Wednesday 15th February. 

 
This later meeting is due to the John Godber Centre holding CAMRA’s Hucknall’s Beer and 
Cider Festival on 10th to the 12th of February and having to set up the main hall during the 
week beforehand. Again, this is a good event, well worth visiting as I am sure our Real Ale 
Group are aware. 

 
After our successful individuals fund raising for Hucknall’s Food Bank (£320 plus much food) 
several folks have asked if they can still bring food to the monthly meeting, please do and 
we will make sure that it is delivered to the food bank. 

 
As always, please book in at the desk on arrival and as importantly for Health and Safety, 
ensure you sign yourselves out if leaving early. 

 
Please try and wear your name badges and turn off or silence your mobiles during the 
meeting. 

 
I have been asked by a couple of our members to relay a thanks to the organisers of the 
Singalong Group for a very enjoyable Tuesday’s meeting in January, well done Phil & Liz. 

 
Look forward as always to meeting you all at Feb’s meeting. 

Melvyn Francis, Chair 
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Notes from The Committee Meeting 

Notes from the Committee Meeting Weds 1st Feb 2023 
 
All committee members were present, thus no apologies. 
Minutes of January meeting were approved and signed. 
No items arising from the minutes. 
 
Minute Secretary position is still vacant and to be raised at next monthly meeting. 
 
North Notts Neighbourhood Group (NNNG) have been reborn after closing down due to covid. Mark 
Jackson attended the meeting on Tues 31st Jan at Mansfield. Nothing major was discussed and it was 
felt that not really needful to have another group of meetings. We will attend next meeting and 
discuss further. 
 
Group Co-ordinators meeting on Fri 23th Feb agenda discussed and agreed. 
 
Speakers for the monthly meeting are all booked up for 2023, talks by Age UK and the Fire Service to 
be investigated. 
 
SSC calendar will hopefully be in February newsletter, 2023 Christmas event to have a hot meal and 
be based on a Karaoke / Sing along, with groups being encouraged to take part. 
 
Facebook is still featuring a different group each month, Feb being Table Tennis. 
 
Monthly reports submitted and approved, still showing a reasonable surplus. Possible grants to be 
investigated from a local councillor and NET Solutions. 
 
3 card readers have been obtained to enable card payment of membership renewal and group 
activities. 
 
It was again confirmed that after initial setup costs, all groups must be self-financing. 
 
The Screen and the Projector stand have both been repaired and are in good working order. 
 
Vegetarian Cooking one off course has been organised at St P’s & St P’s on 22/3/23 at 10.30am. 
Further One-Off talks to be investigated include, Astrology, a ‘Hearing’ talk and a Legal community 
talk. 
 
Current membership is 500 total, comprising 457 Full members, 22 Associate members & 21 Affiliated 
members, however, current renewal may change this. 
 
January meeting had 152 members attending. 
 
Councillor Lee Waters to be contacted reference cheque presentation of grant received. 
 
April’s AGM proposal regarding membership fees and ESGM agreed. 
 
Meeting closed at 12 noon, next meeting on Weds 1st March at JGC. 

 

 

Future Speakers 
 
March 2023     - David Fox - - Wollaton Park 
April 2023       - Vince Eager - Life after Eurovision 
May 2023        - Andy Smith – Theatre & Playhouse 
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Monthly Meeting – Weds 15th February 
 
Safety 
 
As always please use the rear doors off the car park for access and ensure that you register yourself 
as attending, if leaving before the end of the meeting, it is important for health and safety that you 
sign yourselves out. 
 
Our meeting will start as normal at 2pm, with a few announcements, followed by our guest speaker 
David Rose talking about his Pilgrimage Walk in Spain 
 
Please keep the front seat available for those of us with hearing difficulties. 
 
After our coffee / tea break, we will be reconvening to hear a couple of our group leaders telling us 
about their group’s activities. 
 
We are still looking for a Minutes Secretary for our monthly Committee Meetings, held on the first 
Wednesday morning of the month at the John Godber Centre at 10am, please volunteer if you can 
help. 
 
Please volunteer to help with the teas and coffee if you are able, sign up on the form available. 
 
February Scams 
 
Parcel Redelivery  

The Parcel Redelivery scam has reappeared, you receive an email from either a delivery company 
often called IPS, impersonating UPS, but also the post office, both appear to be genuine, stating that 
you parcel or package couldn’t be delivered and therefore there is a very modest charge, often 
£2.99p to cover the cost of the redelivery. 

The email asks that you click on the link, which then asks for your bank details to enable payment of 
the charge. 

Obviously once these are given, then any amount can be taken out of your bank account.  

ALWAYS BEWARE, CRIMINAL LURK EVERYWHERE. 
 

 

New Groups, Group News, Workshops and Other News 
 
Nothing to Report  
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News From the Groups 

Film and Culture Group 

Please contact me if you would like to be included in the circulation of the calendar each month at 
alansnape@hotmail.co.uk or 07940146542. This year I plan to separate off the cinema section into The 
Film Club and I will attempt to include a description of what each film is about and who is in each film.   
Alan Snape. 

Flower Arranging Group 
 
The Flower arranging group had a great first year. We are looking to expand by visits to flower 
festivals and garden shows depending on if we can fit them in round our busy u3a lives. There is still 
room for more members if you are interested. First Monday of the month. The next meeting will be 
February 6th 1.30  - 3.30. Or if you miss this meeting, March 6th same time at the John Godber 
centre. 

 
 
Fun With Languages Group 

Sadly our group in January was a bit reduced due to illness. So we hope that all those who have been 
poorly will recover quickly and can make next month. 

We continued in Spanish with our Drama and further vocabulary relating to the story. Nest month will 
be the same and hopefully we will try to complete it and put ourselves out of our mounting tension 
and excitement as to how it will end!! 

Some are finding the drama quite stretching in terms of vocabulary and grammar. So we need to 
spend some time and thought on a way forward after it has ended. Originally, we started with bursts 
of 4 languages, all much simpler. Perhaps you can give some thought in how we might continue 
please? As always. new folks are welcome to just pop in or join us. 

Ann and Liz. 
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Gardening Group 

On February 14th we go to Little Ponton Hall again, this time to see the snowdrops and early spring 
bulbs. 

  

We now have details for the meetings in 2023, and they have been emailed to members who have 
given their addresses, with a few paper copies available at the main u3a meeting. 

On March 21st we welcome Alan Clements and he is talking about the Cascade Gardens in 
Derbyshire. The meeting is at the John Godber Centre from 1.30 to 3.30 pm. The April meeting will 
be a trip to the National Arboretum and we will be taking names and cheques at the February, March 
and April main u3a meetings, as well as the March Gardeners group meeting. These are open 
meetings and everyone is welcome. See you there, 

Anne 

History Group 
 
The History Group always welcomes all U3A members especially new ones.  
 
Our indoor meeting place is Central Methodist Church: time 2pm – 4pm ish – on the 4th Wednesday of 
the month for this month only. The date to remember is the 22nd of February. The change is due to 
the Beer Festival at John Godber Centre.  
 
Meetings are now in the Church Room which has proved much better for those members who have 
hearing problems. We have had some problems with visual images and sound but with special 
thanks to our member Greg they seem to have been overcome. 
 
The next meeting at Central when Bob Massey is coming to give a presentation about “The 
Robins”. The history of the Post Office and our postal services. look forward to seeing you then. 
 
Kathy and Sue will be at John Godber on February 15th to take your bookings for the visit to 
Bassetlaw Museum at Retford on April 19th where we will see the Pilgrims Gallery display. Leaving 
Hucknall Ogle Street at 11am – leave Retford at 4pm. Return to Hucknall 5pm ish. Cost is £10. There 
is no café at the museum but there is a Weatherspoon’s next door for food and drinks. 
 
Maureen 
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Litter Picking Group 
 
At least 17 bags of litter have been collected by the group in January. One member identified an area 
where there is a particular problem with litter – the jitty running through the allotments between 
Beauvale Road and Garden Road, Hucknall. Consequently 4 members got together on a bright and 
sunny January day and cleared the area and the surrounding roads. Unfortunately some litter louts 
seem to take great pleasure in throwing their bottles, cans and used food receptacles etc over the 
hedges into the allotments making it impossible for us to collect. I won’t record what I think of these 
litter louts! If anyone in Hucknall & District u3a is aware of an area which needs our attention please 
let me know and I will organise a group litter pick and of course if anyone wishes to join the group 
you will be made very welcome. 
  
Val Gant 
 
Lunch Group 
 
Our first lunch of the year was on 25th January and was at an old favourite – The Broomhill on the 
Welbeck Estate where the food is always good and a reasonable price. Then on February 22nd we shall 
go to Miller & Carter at Papplewick.  We will order on the day as their special lunch menu will not be 
available until February 20th. Then on 22nd March we will be visiting The Red Lion at Bagthorpe. 
 
National Trust Group 
 
I can confirm the dates and prices for the first three visits previously notified. 
 
The first visit is Calke Abbey on Monday 27th March. Leaving from the bus stop on Hucknall Market 
Place at 9.30 am, returning from Calke at 4 pm. The cost is £10 per person. We are repeating this 
visit from 2022 due to many requests from group members. 
 
Bookings will be taken by email or phone from February 27th. Payment can be made at the March 
monthly meeting or by posting/dropping off a cheque to my address at 8, Hadley Close, Sherwood 
Gate, Linby, Nottingham. NG15 8LD. Please put cheques in an envelope with the names of all the 
people being paid for on the outside. 
Phone 0115 9559842  or email barriensaunders@yahoo.co.uk 
 
Note that as per u3a rules, monies can only be refunded if I am able to resell your seat. 
 
We will again be travelling with JB Tours. 
 
The April visit to Upton House in Oxfordshire will leave from Market Place at 9.00 am on the 25th with 
bookings being accepted from March 25th. 
 
Wednesday May 24th will see us visit Hanbury Hall in Warwickshire, leaving Hucknall Market at 9.00 
am with bookings accepted from April 24th. 
 
Both these visits cost £15 for coach travel. 
 
National Trust members obviously gain free entry to the venues but non National Trust members may 
pay for entry on the day. 
 
New members are always welcome so get in touch if you wish to be added to the group list. 
 
Barrie and Sue 
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Not So Grumpy Old Men Group 
 
The NSGOM enjoyed their now customary start to the new year activities by visiting the Spot On club to occupy eight 
tables for two hours of snooker. 
 
While the professional world of snooker is rife with fixing allegations there was little evidence of such activity at this 
event.!! 
 
While the skills were often lacking the event proved very enjoyable with most members playing three matches during 
the afternoon. 
 
A big thank you to Greg Umney for once again organising the day. 
 
The group took the opportunity to plan future events for 2023 which include Indoor Cricket at the Leisure Centre in 
February, a visit to the Framework Knitters Museum in Ruddington in March and a trip to Southwell Minster in April. 
 
Later in the year the group hope to visit the Climbing Centre at Phoenix Park, The Headstocks at the former 
Clipstone Colliery, play Croquet at Highfields, play Crazy Golf at Ramsdale Golf Club in Calverton and of course also 
attend the latter venue for now annual Christmas meal in late November. 
 
A busy year ahead!!! 

 
Pub Quiz & Lunch Group 
 
Many thanks to Pam Farrell for being the Quizmaster in my absence due to an appointment I couldn’t 
change. There were 27 members attending. She did an excellent job especially as the tie breakers 
were very important in deciding the winning team.  
 
The February Pub Quiz will be on the second Monday, 13th February at 12 noon at The Nabb Inn.  All 
are welcome – we prefer a maximum of four to a team where possible as we can always add another 
person to a team if you would like to attend but haven’t got a team of your own.  

 
And here are the answers to the January quiz: 
 
 
1. How many legs did 'The Famous Five' have between them? 12 
2. Which black bearded captain is Tintin's friend? Haddock 
3. Which actress played Cleopatra when Rex Harrison played Julias Caesar?  Elizabeth Taylor 
4. What is the surname of the Welsh footballer who was sold to Real Madrid in the summer of 2013 
for a record €100 million?  (Gareth) Bale 
5. Who sits on The Wool Sack in the UK's House of Lords?  Lord Chancellor 
6. Which Richard played Chris Kringle in the 1994 remake of 'A miracle on 34th St'? Attenborough 
7. The nuclear reactor at Sellafield is in which UK county? Cumbria 
8.  What is the highest mountain in Africa?   Kilimanjaro 
9.  Who painted the 'Mona Lisa'?  Leonardo da Vinci 
10.  Which US city has a baseball team called 'The Braves'? Atlanta 
11.  From which city does radio DJ Alan Partridge come from? Norwich 
12.  Louise Brown, born in 1978, was the first ever what?  Test tube baby 
13.  Disneyland Paris was known as what when it first opened? EuroDisney 
14.  Who was the last English monarch to die in battle? Richard III 
15.  In what year did Red Rum win its first Grand National?  1973 
  In which COUNTRY would you find the following famous landmarks   
16 The Acropolis Greece 
17.Potala Palace    Tibet (will accept China) 
18 The Petronas twin towers     Malaysia 
19 Brandenburg Gate    Germany    
20 Angel Falls      Venezuela 
21 Statue of Christ the Redeemer     Brazil 
22 Belvedere Palace  Austria   
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23 Angkor Wat     Cambodia 
24 Konark Sun Temple (aka The Black Pagoda)    India          
25 Petra  Jordan 
 
And here is your February quiz. 

 
1. Cinnamon comes from which part of the tree?       
2. A White Lady cocktail consists of which main alcoholic ingredient?     
3. Brassica Rapa is the Latin name for which vegetable?      
4. In Japan, what type of drink is "Matcha"?        
5. What flavour is the liqueur "Triple Sec"?        
6. What is another term for "Vitamin C"?         
7. Plantain is the cooking variety of which fruit?        
8. Macaws, long-tailed colourful parrots, consist of how many species?     
9. Traditionally, Mozzarella cheese was made from which animal’s milk?    
10. Sharing its name with a percussion instrument, which relative of the antelope, native to Africa, 

has white vertical stripes on its body?        
11. The French clothing company "Lacoste" features which type of animal in its logo?   
12. The Roadrunner is a member of which bird family?        
13. The world's largest frog and beetle are both named after which biblical character?   
14. How many stars feature on the flag of New Zealand?                                      
15. What is the most fractured human bone?            
16. What is the most famous university of Paris?           
17. Which animal is on the golden Flemish flag?         
18. What is the name of the Indian holy river?         
19. What is the Kabbalah?                                           
20. What is the meaning of the Arab word Habibi?            
21. What does the abbreviation GPS mean?                    
22. What is the most spoken language in the world?         
23. What does the abbreviation SMS mean?     
24. What is another word for wall painting or mural?        

          
Reading Group 

Due to several members’ illnesses there was no January Reading Group so we will be reviewing “A 
Step So Grave” by Catriona McPherson in February; this writer is reminiscent of Agatha Christie and 
was a Hucknall Library Crime Café choice.    
 
We have planned the Reading Group book choices for 2023 which covered many different genre 
choices; hopefully the Library will be able to source sufficient copies for us; many thanks to James, 
librarian, for all his help in locating sufficient copies for us each month.   
 
For January we will be reading Elly Griffiths’ The Stranger Diaries (another Crime Café book). 

Science Group 

At our January meeting we were pleased to welcome two of the academic staff from Nottingham 
Trent University. 
 
Dr Amy Twigger Holroyd who is an Associate Professor of Fashion and Sustainability in the School of 
Art & Design. She leads research projects at the intersection of fashion, making, design and 
sustainability. 
 
Dr Katherine Townsend a researcher, educator, practitioner and Professor in Fashion and Textile 
Practice in the Fashion, Textiles and Knitwear department in the School of Art and Design.  
 
The theme of their presentations was sustainability in fashion and a focus on reusing and reshaping 
discarded clothing/material. 
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They described some of the research and community projects around reuse and sustainability that 
they are currently involved in. 
 
It was a lively session with lots of interesting questions from the members. 
 
It may be a cliché, but the mantra “buy less and buy better” is key when we consider that a 
staggering 100 billion garments are being produced globally every year. 
 
Thanks to Christine Vincent for arranging this link with the university. 
 
Friday 17th February Meeting  
 
John Tedstone will follow up his presentation about the Severn Barrier with a current very ambitious 
proposal to erect a barrier to produce energy across the Wash. 
 
In part 2  
 
I have 2 short videos to show about the clothing sustainability projects sent from Dr Twigger   
 
Then we go full David Attenborough to consider animal extinction, re wilding and consider some facts 
about some endangered species.  
 
David Rose 

Table Tennis Group 

Relaunch of the Table Tennis Group with anew Venue and Day for the group to meet.  

Venue is now Hucknall Leisure centre , Friday 2pm to 4pm, Cost £3 per session. 

New members are very welcome. Contact Alan on 07523981075.or by email: ahodkinson@live.co.uk 
 
Alan 

Theatre Group 

Gilbert & Sulivans "The Mikado" Ravenshead Village Hall, Saturday 18th February 2.30pm. Tickets 
£10.00. 

Unexpected Twist Theatre Royal Saturday 25th March 2023 at 2.30pm Tickets £26.50 

Pride &K Prejudice (Sort of) Theatre Royal Saturday 1st April 2023 at 2.30pm Tickets £39.50 

Sister Act Theatre Royal Wednesday 10th May 2023 at 2pm Tickets £42.00 

Annie The Musical Concert Hall Saturday 17th June 2023 at 2.30pm Tickets £44.00 

Strictly Ballroom Theatre Royal - Kevin Clifton - Saturday 24th June 2023 at 2.30pm Tickets £49.00. 

Six The Musical Theatre Royal Saturday 25th November 2023 at 4pm Tickets £36.00. 

Walking Group (Short Length Walks)  
 

On Thursday 19th January on our 3rd attempt on a beautiful sunny, cold clear day with frozen ground 
underfoot we completed the walk from Hollybeck Garden Centre. 

 
The previous failed attempts were due to torrential rain on the proposed days. 
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23 members enjoyed the walk which was extended slightly to the village of Halloughton to avoid an 
especially rutted field system making it nearer 5 miles than the original 4. 
 
It was nice to finish at the garden centre cafe for a welcome warm drink at the end. 
 

 
 

Next walk February 16th , Annesley and Newstead Country Park 
 
David Rose 
 
Walking Group (Mid Length Walks)  

It was good to see 28 of us in Nottingham recently for our winter City walk. A bit chilly at the start, 
but one of our group remembered warmer days getting the train to Skegness from the now-
disappeared London Road High Level station, when we paused to try and work out where the station 
had been! The area around the Canal at London Road has mostly been redeveloped over recent 
decades and it is now quite difficult to recall the old buildings and structures. We also boosted 
Wetherspoons' takings with our morning coffee stop! 

Our photo stop was near Castle Marina - spot the non-U3A person! 

 

Our next walk be a local walk led by Mark Thornley, on Monday 20th February. 

John Tedstone 
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Walking Group (Long Length Walks) 
 
Despite what the weather could throw at us, injury and illness and also people pulling out for the very 
muddy conditions, four intrepid souls still managed to start from the Nabb Inn in Hucknall for the 
January Long Walk. 
 
We walked through Eelhole Wood, Narrow Lane and across the fields to Greasley then by the side of 
Moorgreen Reservoir and along Felley Mill Lane  through the plantations and back over the Misk hills 
for a well earned pint in the Nabb Inn. 
 
It was quite wet and muddy, as you would expect at this time of year, but it didn't dampen our 
enthusiasm, which is the main thing. 

 
I look forward to seeing all my fellow walkers in the new year, and remember, we still have room for 
anyone interested in a good walk and scintillating conversation. 
 

 

 

Weekenders Group  

The Weekenders February Newsletter was sent out to its members at the end of January. Once again, 
many thanks to Margaret Whilde & Lindsay Smith for printing off copies for those members not on 
email and for delivering them on their morning walks.   

We had Broomhil Birthday Lunches for Sandra Green and Doreen Newton, which we all enjoyed.   

We had an excellent outing this month to Boundary Mills & Whitby’s Fish Restaurant on 16th January 
and a Social Film Afternoon (Mrs. Harris Goes To Paris) at Siobhan Lee’s on 20th January.   

Coffee Club met again on 29th January.   

We are planning an outing on February 6th – we needed to book somewhere indoors so decided on 
Dobbies at Chesterfield. We have a Broomhill Birthday Lunch planned for Christine Wheatley on 17th 
February.   

Finally our Coffee Club will meet on Saturday, 26th February 2-4 pm at Sandra’s – topic suggestion – 
“My Favorite Valentine”- when hopefully members might spill the beans on old boyfriends! 
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HUCKNALL & DISTRICT u3a INTEREST GROUPS 

Group Leader Contact E-Mail 
Bridge Sue bridge@hucknallu3a.org.uk 
Canasta Sue canasta@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Craft 1 Jo craft1@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Crafty Knitters Janet craftyknitters@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Cycling David cycling@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Discussion Christine discussion@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Drama Janet drama@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Easier Cycling Angela easiercycle@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Flower Arranging Siobhan flowers@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Fun with Languages Ann languages@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Gardening Anne gardening@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Growing Old Disgracefully Christine god@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Grumpy Old Men John grumpy@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

History Maureen history@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

International Dining Marilyn internationaldining@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Kurling (1) Sue kurling@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Kurling (2) Sue kurling2@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Late Breakfast Geoff latebreakfast@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Litter Picking Val litter@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Lunch Sandra lunch@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Mah Jong Val  mahjong@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

National Trust Barrie nationaltrust@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Not So Grumpy Old Men Barrie notsogrumpy@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Pickleball David pickleball@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Pub Quiz and Lunch Sandra pubquiz@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Reading Sandra reading@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Real Ale Melvyn realale@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Rummikub (1) Kate rummikub@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Rummikub (2) Sue rummikub2@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Science David science@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Scrabble Val scrabble@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Seated Exercise Anne excercise@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Short Courses Tina shortcourses@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Singalonga Liz singalonga@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Table Games Sue/Margaret games@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Table Tennis Alan tabletennis@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Theatre Barbara theatre@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Ukulele For Fun Vivian ukulele@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Walking (Long) Mark longwalks@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Walking (Medium) John midwalks@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Walking (Short) David shortwalks@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Watercolour Margaret painting@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Weekenders Sandra weekenders@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Wine Appreciation Mark wineappreciation@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

Wine Lovers Tina / Gary winelovers@hucknallu3a.org.uk 
Wine Tasting Sue winetasting@hucknallu3a.org.uk 

 



 
 

 

HUCKNALL & DISTRICT u3a INTEREST GROUPS - Calendar 
 
Wk Monday Tuesday Wednesday Thursday Friday Saturday Sunday 

1 13:30 - Flower Arranging 
13:45 - Discussion 
14:00 - Water Colours 

10:00 - Walking (Long) 
13:00 - Rummikub 2 
 

09:15 – Cycling 
10:00 Committee 
Meeting 
14:00 - Reading 
 

14:00 -Pickleball 
 

09:30 – EasierCycling 
09:30 - Late Breakfast 
14:00 – Table Tennis 
19:00 - Canasta 

  

2 10:00 - Ukulele 
12:00 - Pub Quiz & Lunch 
14:00 - Rummikub 1 
14:00 - Seated Exercise 

13:00 - Rummikub 2 
14:00 - Crafty Knitters 
18:30 - Bridge 

 

09:15 – Cycling 
13:45 – Members 
Meeting 

10:30 - Fun with 
Languages 
14:00 - Pickleball 

 

09:30 - Easier Cycling 
14:00 – Table Tennis 
19:00 - Mah Jong 

 

 15:00 -
Kurling 1 

 

3 10:00 - Walking (Mid) 
13:45 – Craft 
19:00 – Wine Lovers 
19:30 - Wine 
Appreciation 
 

10:30 – Singalonga 
13:00 – Rummikub 2 
13:30 – Gardening 

 

09:15 – Cycling 
14:00 – History 
19:30 – WineTasting 
 

10:00 - Walking 
(Short) 
14:00 - Pickleball 

 

09:30 - Easier Cycling 
10:00 – Science 
14:00 – Table Tennis 
19:00 - Table Games 

14:00 - Week-
ender’s Coffee 

 

 

4 10:00 – Ukulele 
 
 
 
 

13:00 - Rummikub 2 
18:30 - Bridge 

09:15 - Cycling 
12:00 – Lunch 
 

14:00 - Pickleball 
14:00 - Scrabble 

09:30 - Easier Cycling 
10:00 – Drama 
14:00 – Table Tennis 
19:00 - Canasta 

 15:00 -
Kurling 2 

 

5  
 
 
 
 

13:00 – Rummikub 2 
 

09:15 - Cycling 
 

14:00 - Pickleball 
 

09:30 - Easier Cycling 
14:00 – Table Tennis 
19:00 - Canasta 

  

Various Dates: 
Growing Old Disgracefully; Grumpy Old Men; International Dining; Litter Picking; National Trust; Not So Grumpy Old Men; Real Ale; 
Theatre; Weekenders 
 

 
If there’s an Interest Group that you’d like to see here, please contact the Groups’ Co-ordinator, who will be happy to help  
(coordinator@ hucknallu3a.org.uk). 
 
If you are unable to e-mail the group leader, Please speak to them at the monthly meeting or ask a committee member. 

 
 


